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 Good Friends Make 

Good Neighbors 

Do you have a friend who 

is looking to make a move 

into a community? 

When you or your family 

members refer someone to 

move into the community, 

you will receive a rent 

credit for $4000 after they 

have lived with us for 90 

days. 
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Meet Our Team 

 
Laure 

O-Mendenhall 
Executive Director 

 
Deb Rossi 

 Director of Sales & 
Marketing 

 
Anne Connell 

Community Relation 
Director 

 
Keelani Duffey 

Wellness Director 
 

Madison Faulkner 
Wellness Director 

 
Arine Boschian 

Dining Services Director 
 

Maryanna Rodriguez 
Life Enrichment Director 

 
Denise Wiebers 

Business Office Manager 
 

Aaron Brady 
Plant Operations Director 
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Celebrating January! 
International Creativity Month 

Universal Letter-Writing Week 

January 12–18 

Twelfth Night 

January 5 

Cut Your Energy Costs Day 

January 10 

National Hat Day 

January 15 

Belly Laugh Day 

January 24 

Chinese New Year  

January 29 

Laure Letter – January 2025 

Happy New Year! I am very excited for 2025 because we 

have the most amazing residents and employees.  Thank 

you to all of you that have taken advantage of our Good 

Friends make Good Neighbors program! We now have 

many new neighbors after 2024! 

2024 was really a fun year for us here at Sierra Del Sol. 

One event that I think will go down in history was the 

Turkey shoot with the Nerf guns. What great laughs as 

all of you shot up our volunteer turkeys Matt and Rubin! 

Dinner parties, scenic rides, picnics, cooking 

demonstrations, crafts, games and throw in some 

exercises and some movies – what a fun year. 

Maryanna, your creativity makes mee proud! 

2025 will be a year of more friends (thanks Deb & Anne) 

and more great food (Thanks Arine and the Food service 

team) and good health! (Wellness team you rock!) We 

continue to be the cleanest building and well-kept 

building in town! Thank you, Pant Operations and 

Housekeeping. Lastly, how about the Concierge and the 

Business Office. Great Customer service is always 

appreciated.  

It is going to be a great 2025 thanks to all our associates 

and Residents. We are together for a reason and that is 

to make all our lives the best that they can be!  

Laure Mendenhall 

Executive Director  

 



 
 
 

 
 
 

  
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Celebrate the Unusual  

 
January 10 is the day to hug 
the nonconformist in your 
life—it’s Peculiar People 
Day. The word peculiar is 
not an insult. Some of the 
most creative scientists and 
artists were known for their 
eccentricities. Albert 

Einstein picked up cigarette butts off the  
street to collect tobacco for his pipe. Salvador 
Dalí gave lectures in a deep-sea diving suit  
to represent being submerged in the 
subconscious mind and walked an anteater  
on a leash through the streets of Paris. Ben 
Franklin began his days with an “air bath,” 
standing in front of an open window to catch a 
breeze in his birthday suit. All of these people 
may have shared a trait that psychologists call 
“cognitive disinhibition,” a failure to ignore 
irrelevant information. While many filter out 
unhelpful information, creative types make 
offbeat connections all day long, leading to 
peculiarity, yes, but also wonderful innovations. 
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A Beautiful 

Family             

Christmas 

Brunch! 

Always on the Nice List! 

A Wonderful Visit from 

Santa 

A Cool, Sunny Day at the Zoo 


